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Mr James Catchpole
Committee Secretary
Parliamentary Standing°Committee on PublicWorks
PO Box 6021
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600

Submission No. 2
(Bridging of Kings Avenue Inq)

Dear Mr Catchpole

Thank you for your letter of 9 April 2008 regarding the proposal of bridging Kings
Avenue over Parkes Way at the Russell roundabout.

I wish to note that ActewAGL support the works. We are aware that some relocation
of assets will be required, particularly for electricity. However this will be arranged
in the normal way.

The benefits of improved traffic flow for Canberrans and visitors will be substantial.

ActewAGL wishes the Committee well in its work.

Yours sincerely

Ian Macara
Legal Counsel and Board Secretary

Telephone 02 6248 3597; Facsimile 02 6248 3377; email ian.macara@,actewagl.com.au
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